
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

OHIO CONSTITUTIONAL MODERNIZATION COMMISSION 
 

EDUCATION, PUBLIC INSTITUTIONS AND LOCAL GOVERNMENT COMMITTEE 
 

 
ANNOUNCEMENT OF COMMITTEE MEETING 

 
The Ohio Constitutional Modernization Commission’s Education, Public Institutions, and Local 
Government Committee will meet on Thursday, January 12, 2017 at 9:30 a.m. in Room 017 of 
the Ohio Statehouse. 
 
The committee will be receiving presentations on Article VII, Section 1 of the Ohio Constitution 
dealing with institutions for the benefit of the insane, blind, and deaf and dumb.  Presenters will 
include Professor Ruth Colker of the Moritz College of Law at the Ohio State University. 
 
If you are interested in addressing the committee, please contact Steven C. Hollon, Executive 
Director of the Ohio Constitutional Modernization Commission, at 614.644.2022. 
 
A copy of the meeting packet, including the agenda, is available here. 
 
 

http://ocmc.ohio.gov/ocmc/uploads/Education,%20Public%20Institutions,%20and%20Local%20Government%20Committee/EPILG%20-%20Meeting%20Packet%20(2017.01.12).pdf

